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Thursday 21st March 2024  
 

Year 3 visit to Flag Fen – Thursday 16th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As part of our summer term’s work on ‘Boudica’s resistance to the Roman invasion of Britain’ we are 
planning a visit to Flag Fen on Thursday 16th May to learn about the end of the Celtic period and the 
transition to Roman Britain. The visit aims to enhance the children’s classroom learning with a 
memorable and immersive experience.  
 
The day is fully led by Flag Fen teachers who are all highly experienced, knowledgeable and have a 
passion for bringing history to life. There will be a range of activities throughout the day including 
meeting Boudica, learning to be a Roman detective and working with pottery. 
 
We will leave school at 9.15am and will plan to return no later than 3.00pm, so children can be collected 
as normal at 3.15pm. 
 
The cost of the visit will be £13.75. Payments need to be paid through the School Gateway app or 
online at www.schoolgateway.com by Thursday 9th May 2024. Please ensure you tick the consent 
box. If you have any problems with the system, please contact the school office. If you would prefer to 
pay by cash, please call into the office for a PayPoint voucher. Unfortunately, if not enough voluntary 
contributions are received, the trip may have to be cancelled.   
 
Please ensure that your child has a packed lunch in a named plastic bag as these can be thrown away 
so the children will not have to carry lunchboxes all day.  If your child is entitled to free school meals, 
please order this by entering the preferred choice of sandwich filling in the comments box when 
making payment. 
 
Please also make sure that your child wears sensible shoes and has wellington boots in a named bag 
for exploring the site. They will also need to dress appropriately for the weather in school uniform and 
a raincoat. 
 
Should you have any questions regarding the visit, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

      
Mrs K Chisholm       Mrs F Bibi 
kchisholm@parklaneprimary.com    fbibi@parklaneprimary.com 
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